PARLIAMENT OF TASMANIA

PARLIAMENTARY STANDING COMMITTEE
OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS

INQUIRY INTO COMPLIANCE WITH THE
DEED OF AGREEMENT, SCHEDULE 1 OF
THE GAMING CONTROL ACT 1993

TERMS OF REFERENCE

The Standing Committee of Public Accounts has
resolved of its own motion to inquire and report upon:

a) Compliance by Federal Hotels in relation to the
commitments in the Deed of Agreement in
Schedule | of the Gaming Control Act 1993.

b) Compliance by Federal Hotels in relation to the
evidence provided to the Public Accounts
Committee in the course of the Committee’s
Inquiry into the Deed of Agreement in 2003.

¢) The responsibility of the State Government to
keep Parliament (and the people) informed of
any variations to the projected timelines and the
nature of the development at Coles Bay; and

d) Any other matters incidental hereto.

Interested individuals and organizations are invited to
make written submissions specifically addressing the
Terms of Reference which should be lodged by
Monday 1 September 2008 with: The Secretary, Public
Accounts Committee, Parliament House, HOBART,
TAS 7000 or by email to pac@parliament.tas.gov.au

Submissions become Committee documents and
are made public only after a decision by the
Committee. Persons making submissions must not
release them without the approval of the
Committee. Submissions are protected by
parliamentary privilege but the unauthorised
release of them is not. The Committee encourages
the lodgement of submissions in electronic form.
Emailed submissions must include name phone
number and postal address. Guidelines for the
preparation of a submission are available on the
Internet at http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/, or by
phoning the Secretary on 6233 2288 or 6233 2365.




